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17th September 2017 

TWENTY FORTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

 
 
 

If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk 

Priest in Charge 
Fr. Kevin Lowry  
Holy Family Presbytery    
Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 
01772 632254  
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 
Retired Priest in Residence at 
Westby: Mgr Aidan Turner  
01772 684599  

 Mass Times  at St. Anne's, Westby 
 

    Sunday 17/9/17   8.45 am  Holy Souls 
    Sunday 24/9/17   8.45 am  Holy Souls 
 
    Tuesday       19/9/17   10.00 am 

 Thursday      21/9/17   10.00 am 
                          

Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening       6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday      10.45 am  

 
Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on         
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254   
  
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

   Holy Family Church  
Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm 

 
A course run by Lancaster Diocese – Applying for a 
Senior Leadership Post in a Catholic School? See poster for 
more details or speak to Father Kevin. 

Date for the Diary 
Thursday, 28th September 2pm to 4pm, Afternoon Tea at 
Westby. Raffle and musical entertainment. Tickets on sale 
now at £5. 

 
Parish Sunday lunch. The date has been fixed for 8th 
October.  Please let Sheila have your balance or full 
payment of £16.00 as soon as possible. 
 
MEDAILLE TRUST. On Friday 11th August, Radio 2's 
Vanessa Feltz talked about Modern Day Slavery and our 
Parishioner, Carole Craine managed to get on to talk about 
what St. Anne Westby was doing to help raise awareness of 
this.  Please go on the St. Anne website, 
www.stannewestby.org/home  page and click on the link to 
listen.  The length of broadcast is from 06.19 - 30.00, Carole 
is on near the end, about 26.45. Or you can go to the BBC 
iPlayer Radio website with this link 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b08zqcz1 
 
Right to Life: Friday 13 October at 7. pm Our Lady and 
St Edwards  Preston. Lord David Alton will speak on the 
Right to Life, and the work amongst MPs and peers to get 
respect for human life at every vulnerable stage. Lord Alton 
will speak on securing a better political situation on life 
issues such as abortion, assisted suicide and embryo 
research. Please come along and help to defend against 
further liberalisation of laws on life issues.  

No little Church today 
  

                                         10/9/17            
                       Collection                   £124.20 

Standing orders          £130.00 
                       Columbian Fathers     £192.20 

Total                           £446.40 
 

                    Attendance                 52 
 

Anniversaries occurring at this time: Kitty Fisher 
Herbert Griffin, Joseph Henry Davidson,Sheila Burns 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, Betty 
Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan,  
 
WOMEN TOGETHER IN THE DIOCESE OF LANCASTER. 
A day exploring Pope Francis' letter to families, "Amoris 
Laetitia", at Lancaster Cathedral on Saurday, 16th 
September (10.30 - 3.00pm). More details on poster. 
 
Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies run by Lancaster 
Diocese. Details available now from the Education Centre, 
Lancaster (Tel. 01524 841190). Booking forms from Fr. 
Kevin 
Next Sunday there is a special collection for the Bishop’s 
Administration Fund. 
 
Diocesan Education Mass – At Lancaster Cathedral at 7pm 
on Friday 6th October. All parishioners are invited to join 
Bishop Michael Campbell OSA at the annual Diocese of 
Lancaster Education Mass. This invitation extends in a special 
way to all those involved in education and faith formation; 
priests,deacons,catechists,youth ministry,children’s liturgy, 
those in seminary and teachers outside of the Catholic sector. 
The celebration gives us the opportunity to express our 
thanks and acknowledge the contribution made by all those in 
the Diocese involved in the work of education and formation 
in the faith. Together we ask for God’s blessing on the mission 
of education and formation in our diocese. 
 
Looking Ahead – Don’t forget our next Open Parish Meeting 
is in the Community Centre, St Nicholas Church at 7pm on 
Wednesday, 18th October. You are all encouraged to come 
along, even if you haven’t made it to previous meetings. We 
look together at our parish and its future.  
 
CAFOD Harvest Fast Day is on Friday 6th October. 2017. 
This Harvest Fast Day, we are standing with Edelmira, a 
farmer in El Salvador, as she works to sustain her family with 
good crops and harvests. With your help, CAFOD is giving 
her fruit trees, training, and strong seeds. Please pick up a 
Fast Day envelope, fast this Friday and give what you can. 

 


